## First Grade

Newsletter

Dec 2023

## **Important Reminders:**

Please send in your child's outfit for the Christmas Play.

There will be no activities during the last week so pick up will be between 12:00 and 12:30 every day.

Friday 15th will be pyjama and movie day.

School will open on Tuesday 16th January.

<u>December Birthdays</u> 23rd Declan

## **Upcoming Events:**

7th Toddlers Christmas play 8th Christmas play 15th Last day of school 25th Christmas Day

## **Classroom News:**

We have had a wonderful first term back at school with lots of learning, fun and laughter.
We're all very excited for our upcoming Christmas Play celebrating different cultures and their festivals. The play will be at 10:30 for 11:00 on the 8th December.

Thank you for your support, as always. We would like to wish you and your family a wonderful holiday and look forward to seeing you next year.



Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if I can help in any way.